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31.           Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Supervisor Janice Hahn,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to address a proposed initiative 
that has garnered considerable interest at West Torrance High School—the 
establishment of school-sponsored surf classes for our students. Given the 
unique coastal opportunities we have in our area, these classes would not 
only promote wellness and physical activity among our students but also 
enhance their educational experience.

To facilitate the implementation of this program from Monday, August 26, 
2024, through Friday, June 30, 2025, we need to consider the financial 
implications of such an initiative. As it stands, West Torrance High School 
must be prepared to cover half of the total costs associated with the surf 
classes or seek funding through a grant from federal or state resources. The 
anticipated amount needed for this program will not exceed $23,350.

By participating in these classes, students will not only gain valuable skills but 
also foster a deeper appreciation for our local marine environment. This 
aligns with our educational mission to provide holistic development to our 
students. In order to make this a reality, we would greatly appreciate your 
support in identifying potential funding sources or navigating the grant 
application process.
We believe that with the right backing, we can roll out an enriching and 
sustainable surf program that aligns with our students’ interests and enhances 
their overall educational experience.

Warm regards,
Monisha Parker
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